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Bulletin Celebrates 75th  - New Features

     The Delta Kappa Gamma
Society’s journal not only serves
as an avenue for members to
share research and viewpoints
and as a resource on a variety of
educational topics, but it is also
the “face” of DKG within the
educational community. To
extend the professionalism of the
Bulletin, recent editions have
featured interviews with noted
educators relative to the theme of
the issue.
     Spring 2009:  “The Fulbright
Experience: How it Shaped Two
Delta Kappa Gamma Members’
Professional Lives” -- an inter-
view with Dr. Sigrun Klara
Hannesdottir and Michelle K.
Ramsey conducted by Dr. Andrea
Honigsfeld.

     Summer 2009: “Bilingual
Education: Meeting the Needs of
Multilingual Learners” --an
interview with Dr. Evangelina
Brignoni conducted by Dr.
Saundra Wetig.

     Fall 2009: “Making Great
Kids Greater: Easing the Burden
of Being Gifted” --an interview
with Dr. Dorothy Sisk conducted
by Dr. Janice Novello.

     Winter 2010: “From Isolation
to Collaboration and Commu-
nity”--an interview with Dr.
Nancy Sulla conducted by Dr.
Judith Merz.

January 2010 - Tip of the Month

The 2010 Convention
Hotels information is

available on the
International Website.

75th Anniversary
     If you’ve missed any of the
special features celebrating the
Bulletin’s 75th anniversary, you can
access all issues in Volume 75 by
going online to the Society web site
(www.deltakappagamma.net.) Click
on Downloads, Publications and
The Delta Kappa Gamma Bulletin.
All four issues are in the Archives
section.

Letters
to the Editor

     Starting with the Winter edi-
tion of 2010, the Bulletin includes
a new feature, “Letters to the
Editor Q&A.” The purpose of this
new inititative is to provide
information about the Bulletin’s
mandate and editorial decision-
making processes in a brief,
concise format.  In the first install-
ment, Editor, Dr. Lace Marie
Brogden discusses “How are
Letters to the Editor selected for
publication?”
     Three key questions are posed
before publishing a letter to the
editor. They are

1. Is the letter likely to generate
interest for the readership?
           - the relevance question

2. Does the letter comment on a
specific aspect, positive or nega-
tive, of recently published mate-
rial or of the Bulletin’s overall
presentation?
          - the content question

3. Because the Bulletin is a peer-
reviewed, academic journal, how
does the letter address or discuss
the academic merit of Bulletin
content?
          - the mandate question

     Letters to the editor  or inquir-
ies are welcome anytime. Send
your queries or  comments to
bulletin@deltakappagamma.org
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